
I/we, the undersigned strongly object to the housing development planned
for Napier Avenue, Bathgate - LP Ref - HBg 24 for the following reason:

Safety of our children and those children around us will be put at risk with increased traffic flow and heavy plant
machinery during construction. Increased pollution from the increased traffic flow is also hazardous.
There ia already a lack of green space within Bathgate due to the number of housing projects. This area is often
used by families and pet lovers and it’s removal would be detrimental to the community.
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